
Attached is a photo of a dog found today about 4:30 p.m. on the corner of Seven Oaks and 
Melrose.  Do not know much about him except that he is very lovable. 
  
If you are the owner or know who the owner is, please contact: 
Nicole Simar 
cell (504) 874-9898 
  
As an alternate contact, you can also call me as well. 
Charles Miller, III 
cell 439-3164 
  
Thanks. 
 

 

 
 


